
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 

The regular meeting of the Irene-Wakonda School Board was held on Wednesday, September 9, 

2020 in the School/Community Library in Wakonda.  Members present were Carla Marshall, Amanda 
Healy, Mike Logue, Mark Logue and Brian Spurrell.  Administrators present were Dave Hutchison, Pam 
Rudd, Deb Lyle and Bruce Bailey.  Adam Nelsen was also present. 

Mike Logue, Board President, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
Motion was made by Brian Spurrell and seconded by Amanda Healy to adopt the agenda. 

Motion carried. 

Motion was made by Mark Logue and seconded by Carla Marshall to approve the following 
consent agenda Items: 

The minutes from the August 20 meeting 

The financial reports for General Fund, Capital Outlay Fund, Special Ed Fund, Food Service Fund, 
Driver’s Ed Fund and Trust & Agency Fund 

The bills 
Bus Fuel quotes 

Gerstner – Bus diesel - $1.7307 
Accept quote from Gerstner 

Motion carried. 

Upcoming meetings and events were discussed.  The Superintendent and Principals gave their 
reports. 

Adam Nelsen was there representing the City of Wakonda to talk to the board about putting in a 

baseball field on the school’s property. 
There was discussion on the 2020-2021 “Start to School” Plan concerning any new Department 

of Ed. Information. 

Motion was made by Brian Spurrell and seconded by Amanda Healy to authorize requests for 
snow removal.  Motion carried. 

Motion was made by Carla Marshall and seconded by Mark Logue to thank Girard Auction for 

donating their commission from the auction back to the school.  Motion carried. 
Motion was made by Brian Spurrell and seconded by Mark Logue to accept the resignation from 

Stacy Peterson.  The board would like to thank Stacy for her years of service to the Wakonda and the 

Irene-Wakonda Schools.  Motion carried. 
Motion was made by Carla Marshall and seconded by Amanda Healy to accept the following 

work agreements and contracts for the 20-21 school year: 

David Devine as custodian in Wakonda $14.50 per hour with a $100 bonus in November. 
Rachel Anderson – Teacher - $39,960.00 with a $350 bonus in November. 
Wanda Lyngstad – student transportation - $46 each trip. 

Motion carried. 
Motion was made by Mark Logue and seconded by Carla Marshall to adjourn at 7;10 p.m. 

Motion carried. 
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